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Contact Us: 
www.gbpatent.com 
gbpatent@gbpatent.com 
703-716-1191 (phone) 
703-716-1180 (fax) 

  
We Will Be Closed On February 20, 2012 

   
Dear Clients: 
  
Please be advised that the U.S. Government will be closed on Monday, 
February 20, 2012.  Our office will also be closed on February 20, 
2012. 
  
We recommend that documents with a deadline falling on the above 
date be forwarded to us as soon as possible, so that we may file the 
same by Friday, February 17, 2012.  Otherwise, documents that are 
due on February 20, 2012 will be filed on February 21, 2012. 

  
Should you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. 
  
Best regards, 
  
GREENBLUM & BERNSTEIN, P.L.C. 
  

The GREENBLUM & BERNSTEIN CLIENT ADVISORY LETTER is issued by GREENBLUM & BERNSTEIN, P.L.C., an 
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